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Date:  February 5, 2024 
 
To:  All Applicants 
 
From:  Office of Procurement and Grants  

Department of Health and Human Services 
 
RE: Addendum for Request for Applications Number 6074, due February 19, 2024 
 
 
 

Questions and Answers 
 
Following are the questions submitted and answers provided for the above-mentioned Request for Applications. The questions and answers are to 
be considered as part of the Request for Applications. It is the Applicant’s responsibility to check the DHHS website for all addenda or amendments. 
 

Question 
Number 

RFA 
Section 

Reference 

RFA 
Page 

Number 
Question DHHS Response 

1   

In moving to a single applicant to serve the entire 93 
counties, what will the process be for the clients that 
have open cases with the current SOAR staff in agencies 
providing that service? How will they be transitioned? 
 

A plan will be developed with the awarded lead 
agency to transition cases from each agency. 

2   
Do the current SOAR staff continue to take applications 
for new clients?  
 

Agencies shall continue to work on current cases 
and accept new applications until the conclusion 
of the existing agreement terms. 

3   

Do SOAR Staff start a wait list with the referrals they 
receive?  

There shall not be a wait list as agencies will 
continue to accept applications through the 
conclusion of the existing agreement terms. 

 
 
This addendum will become part of the Application and should be acknowledged with the Request for Applications response. 

 


